Minutes of SERA IEG 30 2004 Annual Business Meeting
Baton Rouge, Louisiana

May 28, 2004

Ron Fleming – President

Krishna Paudel – Vice President

Michael Thomas – Secretary

In Ron Fleming’s absence, VP Krishna Paudel acted as President and called the meeting to order at 11:10 AM.  There was a discussion about the confusion surrounding the SERA IEG 30 Officers and meeting location, caused in part by not holding the 2004 meeting at Florida A&M University (FAMU) (the predetermined Vice President for 2004 was Michael Thomas, FAMU).  The order of meeting site was stitched to accommodate the joint meeting with another group at Louisiana State University.  It was decided that Michael Thomas (Secretary in 2003) would remain the Secretary for 2004, Krishna Paudel would be the 2004 Vice President and Ron Fleming would move from 2003 Vice President to 2004 President.  The 2005 slate of officers was then nominated and approved as: Krishna Paudel (President), Michael Thomas (Vice President) and Diane Hite (Secretary).  The group agreed that the 2006 meeting will be held at Auburn University when Diane Hite rotates to VP.
The next item of discussion focused on getting final papers to Krishna Paudel for posting on the CNREP and SRDC web sites and the necessary documents to the Farm Foundation (summery reports etc).  Krishna Paudel asked the group to get their final papers to him within 80 days.  At this time, it was uncertain if the CNREP people would produce proceedings.  The group also discussed the possibility of assembling some papers to submit as an invited paper’s session to the annual meeting of the Southern Agricultural Economics Association.  Krishna agreed to lead that effort for papers related to the economics of coastal policy.

Discussion then turned to the 2005 meeting, to be held at FAMU.  Michael Thomas suggested that the meeting’s two topics be the economics of environmental justice and the economics of water quality.  Those in attendance agreed.  It was suggested that we should again seek funding support from the Farm Foundation.  Michael Thomas indicated he would lead that effort and seek $2,500.  The group also authorized Michael Thomas to spend up to $1,000 as an invited speaker honorarium.
The meeting adjourned at 11:50 AM.

(Minutes taken by Michael Thomas)
